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April 30, 2018 
 
Port of Los Angeles and  
Board of Harbor Commissioners 
425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 

Subject: San Pedro Public Market Place/Ports O’Call Restaurant 

At the April 16, 2018 Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board Meeting, the Board approved 
the following resolution to be presented to the Port of Los Angeles and the Harbor Commission: 

"Whereas, San Pedro Public Market LLC issued a notice of intent on 3/06/18 to include Ports 
O’ Call Restaurant in the new Public Market development. 

Whereas, The Ports O’ Call Restaurant was served an eviction notice by the Port of Los 
Angeles on 3/07/18. 

Whereas, the harbor area community voiced great interest that Ports O’ Call Restaurant 
remain open and phased into the new San Pedro Public Market without interruption, as was 
committed by the developer and POLA. 

Be it resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council recommends that the Port of Los 
Angeles plan to fund additional costs to ensure the following: 

• Ports O’ Call Restaurant to remain in the current site until relocation to a suitable 
interim location (for size and location) can be completed; and, 

• Ports O’ Call Restaurant to remain in the suitable interim site until relocation to the 
completed San Pedro Public Market location." 

 Sincerely, 

 
Doug Epperhart 
President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
cc:  Los Angeles City Council, Augie Bezmalinovich, Mayor Garcetti 
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